Wolf Township Monthly News Article

The Board of Supervisors of Wolf Township held a Conditional Use Hearing prior to their regular meeting on Monday, May 13. The meeting was held at the Municipal Building located at 695 Rte. 405 Hwy., Hughesville.

The hearing was to consider the application of Jason Kline to construct a solar farm on his property adjacent to the Lime Bluff Recreation area. Neighbors attended and many of their concerns will be addressed by the conditions of approval and during the land development phase.

The West Branch Council of Governments Equipment Show and Training Day is celebrating their 20th Anniversary on May 22nd at the Lycoming County Fairgrounds. Over 62 vendors will be participating. The Township office will be closed.

The Primary Election is May 21, 2019. Just a reminder that Wolf Township Voters can cast their ballots at the Friends Church, 137 South Third St., Hughesville, PA 17737.

The Planning Commission will meet Monday, June 3 at 7pm for their next regular meeting. The Board of Supervisors will meet on June 10, 2019 at 7:00pm for their regular monthly meeting. All meetings are held at the Municipal Building. The public is always welcome.